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To whom it may concern: 
 
If the proposal submitted by Dr. Shih-Chieh Hsu entitled “HDR Institute: Accelerated AI 
Algorithms for Data-Driven Discovery” is selected for funding by NSF, it is our intention, as the 
HSF, to collaborate as detailed in the Project Description or the Facilities, Equipment or Other 
Resources Section of the proposal. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Graeme A Stewart 
On behalf of the HEP Software Foundation 
 


